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# Question Response 
1 What is the due date for RFP responses? Bids were originally requested to be submitted by 4 

P.M. CDT on Wednesday, March 25th.  Due to the 
ongoing COVID-19 situation, the City has decided to 
extend the deadline to 4 P.M. CDT on Wednesday, 
April 8th.   
 
Due to COVID-19, Edgerton City Hall has been closed 
to the public.  The City of Edgerton will only accept 
electronic submissions.  Please see the information 
below for instructions regarding electronic submission. 

2 Will you accept “Best of Breed” responses for one 
part of the RFP? 

Yes.  The City will accept “Best of Breed” responses for 
one part of the RFP. 

 
Electronic Submission Instructions 
The submission requirements for the ERP Software RFP are being revised to allow for a digital-only 
submission.  Edgerton City Hall is closed to the public due to COVID-19, therefore, traditional in-person 
submissions as outlined in the RFP will not be accepted.  The process for submission will be attaching 
your response to an email to KBanks@edgertonks.org with the subject line “RFP response-ERP 
Software.”  Our email servers have an attachment size limitation of 25 MB.  If your submission should be 
larger, please email (same address as above) a link to your own hosted cloud/FTP/file sharing service for 
City Staff to download.   

The deadline is April 8, 2020, at 4:00pm CDT, the emails with attachments or links to download need to 
be received by that time. 
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